
Genoa trail to open in late
January
Construction on the Genoa Vista Trail has been moving forward
and the project should be complete by the end of January. A
dedication ceremony is scheduled for Jan. 26 at 10am at the
northern end of the trail not far from the Genoa Station Bar
and Grille.

Afterward, David Walley’s Resort will host refreshments on its
property at the south end of the trail.

The trail will be open for walking, skating, running, and
biking.
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